
This is a bill which is misplaced and misguided. I strongly urge you to vote "NO" on HB-2004A. 

I will do all in my power to lobby against legislators that vote for this bill as it is written and promoted by 
legislators that, more than likely, are not income property owners themselves. 

PLEASE VOTE NO ON THIS BILL! 

I am firmly against it. 

Thank you, 

Ron Blacquiere 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


